Nathalie Halle

From: Erich Schmedt

Sent: 9 octobre 2012 18:57

To: Mary Milburn; Rosanna Fortunato
Subject: suzuki

To my two darling Suzukiettes,

Just a quick note to express my appreciation for the outstanding work you are both doing in bringing the Suzuki event to
reality.

| know the tremendous amount of work and stress that this has put on both of you on top of your many other
responsibilities and | have nothing but extreme gratitude.

Please always stay grounded in the fact that in my ‘travels’ | hear nothing but positive comments and a high level of
excitement and pride that we have provided this opportunity to the college.

Don’t let the very few pale the enormity of your efforts and this event...and always keep in mind that in the end this is
all about our students and the wonderful experience that is being provided to them. They are buzzing and hopefully we
can sustain the momentum to establish a standard of global and environmental responsibility in everything we do

academically.
All indications are this is going to be a hugely successful event and will be so, in no small part, to your dedication and

commitment.

My heartfelt tﬁanks, ems

Erich Schmedt
Academic Dean
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